
École Debden Public School has teamed 

up with School Start for our school supplies 

for the 2021-2022 school year.  Make ‘Back-to-

School’ supply shopping less stressful by order-

ing online and have your supplies delivered to 

you.   

Save, time & money! 

 

1. Go to schoolstart.ca and click on ‘Parents 

Shop here’ 

2. go to ‘Purchase School Supply Kits’ 

3. Find my School—select École Debden 

School 

4. ‘Click Here to Purchase your School Kits’ 

5. Choose your grade 

 

 

*You will need to set up an account, which is very quick and easy.  If you live in town, be sure to give 

your street address as a courier will deliver to you for a fee of $6.50.  Delivery to a P.O. box costs be-

tween $10-12.  Feel free to have your supplies mailed to the school for a small fee of $3.50.  The 

school address is 315, 3rd. Ave. East.  Orders during the summer won’t be delivered to the school 

until after August 22nd.  The school will contact you when the order arrives so you can pick it up be-

fore school begins. 

If you don’t want to order online, you can phone or email your order in.  All the ordering information 

is on the supply list.   

School Supply lists will be sent home with students at the end of June with final report cards.  You 

can also find the supply lists on our school website.  You’ll notice that each list has a ‘starter pack-

age’.  This package has items that typically run out each school year.  The remainder of the list are 

items that students often have leftover from the previous school year.  All items on the list (including 

the starter package) are required.   

If you have any questions regarding our new ‘SchoolStart supply list program’ during the summer, 

you can email: camundson@srsd119.ca  

Click here to view next year’s School Supply list - 2021-2022 

https://db.srsd119.ca/school-supply-list

